
Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Dover            Term : Autumn Term 2 2017    

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

As we countdown to Christmas, Dover 

class are looking forward to a restful 

break after what has been a jam 

packed half term! 

 

We have continued to learn about 

World War 2 in History which 

culminated in a visit to the Imperial 

War Museum in London. After a rather 

long journey, we arrived excited to see 

all the things we had been learning 

about. We got to dress up as soldiers 

and sit inside an Anderson Shelter as 

well as see lots of tanks and planes. A 

great time was had by all. 

 

In Art pupils have been continuing their 

weaving to make a stall or a basket. So 

far they are looking very impressive!  

 

For the past few weeks we have been 

working on our small steps towards 

independence and life skills. So far we 

have made hot drinks, washed and 

dried up and practised using the 

telephone to make phone calls. Later 

on in the term we are also catching 

the train to Reading and will be 

ordering our tickets and finding the 

correct platform. 

 

Dates to remember –  

 

December 14th – Christmas Production 

December 15th – Trip to Reading 

 

End of  term Tuesday 19th December 

                        
 
                

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 


